Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Mike,

Chase Settle <CSettle@yatespetroleum.com>

Tuesday, April 22, 2014 10:48 AM

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Bob Asher

Grateful and Slalom Verbal Approval

C141 Grateful BOD Federal Com. #1-H FINAL.pdf; C141 Slalom BPZ Federal #1-H
(FINAL).pdf

Follow up
Completed

This email is in regards to our conversation in which permission to proceed with backfill activities was verbally given
today, April 22, 2014, for the two listed locations below that are under RRAL for TPH and BTEX. Both releases consisted
of crude oil only, therefore no chloride issues were present. With this verbal approval, backfilling activities will

commence immediately.

Grateful BOD Federal Com. #1-H

30-015-38990

Section 13, T18S-R29E

Eddy County, NM

Slalom BPZ Federal #1-H

30-015-38541

Section 13, T18S-R29E

Eddy County, NM

Thanks,

Chase Settle

Environmental Regulatory Agent

Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4™ Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)



This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification
is required please request a hard-copy version.



